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Sandberg Phoenix is proud to announce the Timothy O’Leary Memorial Scholarship Fund. The fund, created to

honor the memory of late partner Tim O’Leary, will award up to $10,000 to a law student or students working to

advance diversity, equity and inclusion initiatives. In addition to the scholarship funds, the recipient(s) will also

receive a paid position with Sandberg Phoenix. 

CEO, Bhavik Patel, says, “Tim was an excellent attorney, friend and mentor. He was passionate about the legal

industry and the people representing the legal industry. Honoring his memory by helping others enter this field

is fitting.”

The creation of this scholarship not only emphasizes the firm’s commitment to its values, but its commitment

to diversity and inclusion. 

© 2024 - Sandberg Phoenix & von Gontard P.C. www.sandbergphoenix.com


